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Dear ECS families,

It is almost the end of August. The first school day of Edison Chinese School will be on
September 12%. As previously communicated, we will start with the remote learning for both
language and cultural classes. This year, we will also offer several continuing education
programs in addition to the cultural classes, aiming to provide more varieties for your
consideration. The new programs offered this year include English Writing for Beginner, English
Writing — Intermediate, and Elementary School Math Olympiad for Beginners. For details,
please refer the revised draft of cultural class schedule
(http://www.edisonchineseschool.org/doc/2020-2021/CulturalFee2020-2021-draft-

public.pdf).

To streamline the cultural class registration process and better understand the demands, please
kindly fill out the following survey if you plan to register cultural class(es) for your child(ren):
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=DQSIKWdsWOyxEjajBLZtrQA
AAAAAAAAAAAEVI7TygkHNUQKMZ2VDNWSDRITFo5MIJQVEW1WKFEVKNHMi4u

Friendly reminder:

If you have not registered for your child(ren) for the new academic year, please register as soon
as possible. This will enable us to proceed with the mandatory preparations and order the books
and material for the new semester.

Per decision by the school board in consideration of the COVID-19 impacts, the $30 registration
fee is waived for this year. If you have paid the fee, you can choose either refund or apply as
credit for cultural class tuitions and fees.

Timeline for 2020-2021 Registration
Registration period is from today to September 12, 2020

Chiao-Wei Lee
Principal, Edison Chinese School



